
Dear Representative:  
 
As you consider whether to support mandatory vaccines for all children in Oregon, please consider the 
following "vaccines errors" that give parents grave concerns:  
 
* The 1976 swine flu vaccine killed 45 people 
* The 2014 flu vaccine was only 18% effective 
* The first Rota Shield vaccine from Wyeth Labs caused so many infant bowel obstructions, the national 
vaccine board pulled the product 
 
Please allow parents to make reasonable choices to protect their children from such errors!! 
 
David Sawyer, Salem, OR 
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